A few changes to be aware of:

Check-In: Check-In will be held at the Big Gazebo below the parking lot. If possible, please email your completed forms to brianna@tvr.org prior to your arrival. We ask that only one family check in at a time.

Sanitization: Hand sanitizing stations will be located throughout camp.

Social Distancing: Please practice social distancing (6-feet) between families throughout the retreat.

Masks: North Carolina is currently under a standing order requiring guests and staff members to wear masks when indoors and when unable to social distance outdoors. [We are happy to answer any questions you have regarding this specific order and how it applies to your group's retreat].

Session Times: Sessions will be held in the meeting room, gym, or in an outdoor space. Kids sessions will break out before or at the beginning of each session to their designated spaces. We'll announce where those will be.

Children's Sessions: Sessions will be held outdoors as much as possible to encourage social distancing. Birth-4yo will still be in the office. Understandably, social distancing is not an option while caring for our youngest campers, so it is up to the parents if they would like to drop off their child during sessions.

Meal Times: We will be assigning a table or area for each family. We will utilize outdoor, as well as indoor spaces, as weather permits.

Activities: Activities will be individually adjusted to follow safety standards. The assigned staff member will communicate those changes when you arrive.

Gym Usage: Certain gym games such as 9-square and dodgeball can still be enjoyed with increased sanitation. More close-contact sports such as basketball can be enjoyed by individual families/cohorts.

Putt Putt & Disc Golf: You will find a sanitization station at the end of your game. Please leave putters, balls, and discs there to be sanitized.

Restrooms: We encourage you to use your family's cabin restroom whenever possible, though general restrooms will be available and cleaned frequently.

Symptoms: Any guest or employee who develops symptoms of COVID-19 will be asked to notify TVR staff as soon as possible and follow quarantine protocols.

Please be assured that we will comply with current safety and health regulations in order to effectively ensure your time here is both safe and fruitful. Thank you in advance for your cooperation as we all do our best to care for each other during our time together!